
April 23, 2018 

Janelle Arendt, MPAcc, CPA, CA 
Financial Analyst  
City of Saskatoon 
222 3rd Avenue N 
Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5 

Dear Ms. Arendt, 

Re: 2017 Downtown Saskatoon Financial Statements 

Please find attached the 2017 Financial Statements for Downtown Saskatoon. 

As noted in the financial statements, we ended the year with an excess of revenue over expenditures in 
our general fund. The reason for this is primarily attributed to salary savings over the course of the year 
due to position vacancies as a result of maternity leave and reorganization. 

The Downtown Saskatoon Board of Directors is in the planning process for how best to allocate these 
funds for strategic projects in 2018.  

Sincerely, 

Brent Penner 
Executive Director 
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